
DRAFTER’S NOTE

FROM THE

LEGISLATIVE REFERENCE BUREAU

LRB–3708/2dn
MDK:cmh:kjf

October 20, 1999

Representative Wieckert:

This version makes changes that I discussed with Rick Staff.  If you have any
questions, please contact me.

Mark D. Kunkel
Legislative Attorney
Phone:  (608) 266–0131
E–mail:  Mark.Kunkel@legis.state.wi.us


